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DEVELOPMENTS IN AVIATION SAFETY 

TAKE CENTRE STAGE AT INTERNATIONAL 

FORUM 
  

 

The European Aviation Safety Agency (EASA) held its third International Cooperation Forum 

(ICF) from 15 to 17 November at 

the Singapore Aviation Academy, 

hosted by the Civil Aviation 

Authority of Singapore (CAAS). The 

conference brought together states 

and aviation organisations that 

apply European aviation safety 

standards in their national or 

regional jurisdictions, providing 

a platform for them to share 

experiences and best practices, as 

well as discuss developments in aviation safety. 

 

Patrick Goudou, Executive Director, EASA, expressed confidence in greater partnerships 

between the participating states and aviation organisations through the third edition of the ICF.  

 

Stressing the importance of ensuring safety amid the continued growth of aviation, Yap 

OngHeng, Director-General, CAAS, said, “This Forum provides a useful platform for all the 

partners to work together towards this goal. It is particularly opportune that the International 

Cooperation Forum is being held in the Asia Pacific for the first time, given the rapid 

development of aviation in the region.” 

 


